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NFCA Donates towards Indoor Residue 

Spraying (IRS) Kalulushi Communittee  
 

On November 2, 2012, NFC Africa Mining Plc (hereinafter 

referred to as NFCA), a joint venture between the Zambian 

and Chinese Government, situate in the Kalulushi District, in 

its social corporate responsibility, donated an anti-malaria fund 

to Kalulushi District Health Management Team through the 

office of the District Administrator – Ms. Joyce Nsamba, in 

which NFCA is operates. The ceremony was held at NFCA’s 

Central Control Building conference room on the second floor. 

On behalf of our company, NFCA Chief Executive Officer 

Wang Chunlai presented a cheque of 30 million Kwacha 

(about 40,000 RMB) to Kalulushi Health Department. 

Receiving the donation, Government officials namely Ms. 

Nsamba, the District Commissioner for Kalulushi District, His 

Worship Councilor Simpemba-mayor of Kalulushi, and Mr. 

Chilapala, representing the health department, attended the 

donation ceremony. 

The donation will be used to implement the anti-malaria 

indoor disinfection program of Kalulushi community. Since 

2008, NFCA has always been giving aid to this program. The 
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Chief Executive Officer, Wang Chunlai hopes to further 

strengthen the cooperation with the health department of 

Kalulushi District to mutually promote the development of local 

health cause, provide local people with higher standard of 

sanitation, and bring more benefit to the local people. He also 

promised to give continuous support to the development of 

local social causes, including the health program, while 

seeking development for NFCA. The District Commissioner 

and Mayor for Kalulushi District unanimously expressed their 

gratitude to NFCA for its long-term support to Local 

Government for improving people’s livelihood conditions and 

praised NFCA as a good example for other foreign-investor 

enterprises in fulfilling their social responsibilities. 

In running foreign business, our company adheres to the 

principle of “developing enterprise, repaying shareholders, 

employees, and the society, and promoting the economic 

development of the host countries.” Our enterprises in Zambia 

have on many occasions sponsored charity activities, 

formulated special plans and policies for preventing and 

controlling major diseases such as AIDS and malaria, and 

donated fund to support production by small farmer 

households, women empowerment promotion projects, and 

construction of public facilities in community. Its sincere 
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fulfillment of its social responsibilities has been highly praised 

and well received by Local Government and community. 

 

 

A scene of the donation ceremony (holding the left side of the 

cheque: Mr. Wang Chunlai, Chief Executive Officer of NFCA, 

on the right: Ms. Nsamba, Commissioner for the District, right 

one in the middle: Mr. Simpemba, Mayor of Kalulushi, further 

left Mr. Chilapala, representing health department) 


